Camila Kraszewski

_________________________________ |
From: ' Oliver Tolksdorf
Sent:  Thursday, December 6, 2018 10:58 AM
To: Camila Kraszewski
Subject: RE: 3411 NC 27- DETACHED GARAGE

There is no EH inspection required for this project due to the offsite location of the septic drain field.

Oliver Tolksdorf REHS
Environmental Health Supervisor
Soil Scientist

~ Harnett County Health Department
910-893-7547

From: Camila Kraszewski <ckraszewski@harnett.org>
Sent: Thursday, December 6, 2018 10:57 AM

To: Oliver Tolksdorf <otolksdorf@harnett.org>
Subject: 3411 NC 27- DETACHED GARAGE -

Good morning,
Per our conversation, please provide an authorization waiving the Environmental fees.

If you need any further assistance, don't hesitate to contact me.
Thank you and have a great day.

6;-;) ‘Central Permlttlng Techniclan
§ Phone:. 910-393-?525

' Dlrect line: 910 814-6411
H arnett

m 108E Front St Lillington-NC 27546
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